



Bratislava, 22 August 2016

Dear Colleague,

I have the honour to invite you to the Inter-parliamentary Conference on Stability, Economic Coordination and Governance in the European Union that is being held within the framework of the Slovak Presidency of the Council of the European Union, taking place on 16 – 18 October 2016.

Please find enclosed the draft programme, general information and registration form for the Conference. Your participation at this meeting would mean a valuable contribution to discussions and exchange of views on the key issues that Europe and our parliaments are facing today.

Please note that the registration and hotel reservation deadline is 20 September 2016.

We truly hope that your duties will permit you to join us at the meeting and that we will have the pleasure to welcome you in Bratislava.

Sincerely yours,

Ladislav Kamenický

Chair of the Financial and Budgetary Committee of the National Council of the Slovak Republic